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RECEPTION ADMISSIONS SEP 2017 FOR SURREY CC PRIMARY SCHOOLS 
The deadline for applications for Reception places in September is  
Sunday 15 January.  Please ensure online applications are made on the  
Surrey CC website by this date.  To apply to Cardinal Newman a  
Supplementary Information Form must be also be submitted with a  
baptism certificate and recent utility bill.  You can find more information 
on the Admissions page of our website. 

CLUB NEWS 
All  of our clubs start next week with the exception of the Cricket  
Academy, please refer to the clubs list we have sent home.  We still have 
a few places left on the Years 3-6 Hockey—please return the reply slip 
and make an online payment if you want your child to take part. 

T-SHIRT DAY—FRIDAY 13 JANUARY 
Six sixth formers from Salesian School, led by Fr Andrew, will be visiting 
the Don Bosco Ashalayam homes in India again this year and are  
planning to take t-shirts to give to the children in those homes.  As last 
year we would like to support this by collecting t-shirts for them to take 
with them.  We will be having a T-shirt Day on Friday 13 January when  
children may wear their own t-shirt to school and also bring in a clean  
t-shirt (in good condition) to donate.  Thank you. 

EFFORT AWARDS 

 
 
 
 

Red Mallena D Cillian A Ruby Millie H Oscar W 

Orange Layla B Frank M Coral Keagan M Toby T 

Green Daniel B Joseph S Opal Niamh W Stanley R 

Yellow Emma N Leo I Sapphire Izabella G Ruby P 

Violet Mei C James G Emerald Daniella D Keira D 

Blue Emily M Isaac B Amethyst Adam C Harry L 

Topaz Layla W Lucas R Garnet Kacper C Myia B 

WELCOME BACK  
We hope you had a restful Christmas break and welcome you back 
to our new term.  Thank you to everyone for their Christmas and 
New Year kind wishes, cards and gifts.  
We welcome our new Coral Class teacher, Miss Hart. 



VACANCY—PLAYWORKER FOR WHIZZ KIDS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
There is currently a vacancy for a Playworker in the Whizz Kids After School 
Club.  Please find out more on our website. 

REQUEST FROM RECEPTION 
Reception classes would be grateful for any round (but not long!) fir cones for 
making owls next week.  Thank you. 

PE KITS 
A reminder that children should have their PE kits in school every day.  These 
should include plimsolls, trainers, white socks,  a white PE t-shirt, red shorts, 
navy blue jogging/tracksuit trousers and top.  (Children in Reception and Year 1 
do not need jogging trousers, socks or trainers.)  Please also ensure that all 
items are clearly named.  Thank you. 

PARKING—A NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTION! 
We continue to receive complaints from neighbours of our school concerning 
inconsiderate and dangerous parking.  There was a particularly upsetting  
incident just before Christmas.  An elderly neighbour and her daughter became 
very distressed and reported that they were treated very poorly by a parent  
using abusive language and blocking their exit to the road.  Perhaps the New 
Year’s resolution for these drivers should be to avoid all the stress of parking in 
Arch Road by making use of our free Hersham Station car park permits. 

PA NEWS 
The Quiz Night ticket application form is being sent with this newsletter.   
Applications should be returned by 25 January. 

Dates for this term 
Friday 13 January - Year 2 cake sale  
Friday 27 January - Year 6 cake sale  
Saturday 28 January - PA Quiz Night 7.30pm 
Friday 10 February -  Valentine's Disco (session times tbc) 
Friday 24 February - Year 5 cake sale 
Friday 10 March - Year 1 cake sale 
Thursday 16 March - PA Meeting 8.00pm 
Friday 24 March - Reception cake sale and Nearly New Summer Uniform Sale 


